
 

June 6, 2022 
 

SECRETARY ARDOIN RESPONDS TO REDISTRICTING RULING 
 
BATON ROUGE, La. — Secretary of State Kyle Ardoin addressed the ruling entered by the U.S. Middle 
District of Louisiana regarding the proposed congressional district maps passed during the 2022 First 
Extraordinary Session of the Louisiana State Legislature.  
 
“The Department of State’s legal team and I are reviewing the ruling entered by Judge Shelly Dick this 
afternoon. Our office has filed a Notice of Appeal to the Fifth Circuit along with the other named parties in the 
original action. The Louisiana Department of State does not comment on pending litigation.” 
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